Michael Watts elected SEGH President

Congratulations to Dr Michael Watts who was recently elected to the post of
President of the Society for Environmental Geochemistry and Health. Michael
has been involved in the SEGH for nearly 15 years as a member of the European
board and active on the International board via his role in redesigning the
website since 2010.
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